
April 20, 2020 

Dear Parents and/or Guardians, 

 

Our school, community, and daily lives have all been deeply impacted by this 

unprecedented event. I appreciate your patience and understanding for doing your best 

to support your student’s learning. Please see the “Distance Learning Schedule 3” on 

how to keep your student’s education on track during this distance learning period. 

Students will be expected to complete all daily work including their online packets and 

assigned i-Ready lessons. All work will be collected and graded when school resumes. 

Students may work at their own pace; however, I have included a calendar that they may 

follow to stay on track and not wait until the last minute to get everything done. 

Students will have access to and need to use their Launchpad portal for this distance 

learning period. All students should know their Launchpad log in information (username 

and password). If for some reason your student can’t get logged in, please contact me. 

Please have your student use their provided online tools as much as possible in order to 

stay on track. During this distance learning time, I will be available during regular school 

hours Monday through Friday 8am-4pm. Please add yourself to the Remind app if you 

are not already a part of my class. Please see below for information on how to do so. 

This will be the best way to get in contact with me during this period. Remind App: Text 

@wynn306 to 81010 

Thanks, 

 

Ms. Wynn 


